February 9, 1967

Mr. Lester Taylor Tishman Management Corp. 666 Fifth Ave. New York, N.Y. 10019

Dear Mr. Taylor:

I can well appreciate the problem with which you are confronted, and about which you wrote to me. I also admir Unfortunately, however, our synagogue does not have a social group for young people of the age of Wendy. It is I am, however, sending a copy of your letter to my brother, Rabbi Maurice Lamm, of the Hebrew Institute of Unfood luck, and best wishes for a happy future for Wendy.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM